
ST GEORGE & SUTHERLAND SHIRE TABLE 
TENNIS ASSOCIATION 

 
Dear players, 
RE: 2024 Summer Pennants 
 
We have partnered with Ping Pong HQ Kingsgrove where some teams will be rotated to play 
in this brand new venue just less than 10 minutes drive from Hurstville Aquatic and Leisure 
Centre. Here are some details below: 
 

1. All players who are to play at Ping Pong HQ must register on their website using the 
link below before entering the venue. This is to allow all players to have a special 
code when entering the venue. 

a. https://members.pingponghq.com.au/login 
b. Follow the prompts by signing either using your Google, Facebook or email 

account and follow the prompts. 
c. If you have already registered for the club, you are not required to register 

with Ping Pong HQ 
2. Ping Pong HQ is located at Shop 2-3/231 Kingsgrove Road, Kingsgrove NSW 

2208. Please use the link below for more information on how to easily get to Ping 
Pong HQ.  
 

 
 

3. St George & Sutherland Table Tennis Association has reserved 4 tables (Tables 2-5) in 
Ping Pong HQ every Tuesday nights. Please be aware the 2 other tables with the long 
glass windows could be used for public use, so please do not play on them if they 
have been booked.  

4. The lights for the venue will switch on from 7pm onwards for warm up and will be 
turned off automatically at 11pm sharp. Matches are to start at 7:30pm sharp and 
must be finished by 10:30pm.  

5. At the end of the night, please ensure all rubbish is picked up and thrown into 
appropriate bins provided and to ensure the venue is kept clean. 



6. A committee member will be at the venue on the night so if there are any questions, 
please don’t hesitate to approach him/her. 

7. For anyone interested in joining the club, please feel free to visit their website below 
for more information- https://pingponghq.com.au/ 

 
Regards, 
SSTT Committee 


